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Course Update

Grass in our fairways have been slow to come on
due to excessive rain, and some cooler than normal
weather. As the temperature rises, the grass should
come on strong.

We are also planning to paint Out of Bounds lines
on the edge of the entrance road on hole number ten
to indicate to visitors that the ball is not in play
across the road.

We have put out 4.5 tons of fertilizer on the greens,
fairways, and tee boxes. We have also verticut the
greens to get them ready for the upcoming
tournaments. We are planning to aerate the greens
soon, probably after the Atwell Atkins Invitational
Tournament.

We have been having problems with the irrigation
system, but we believe we have fixed the problem,
and should be able to get the course in good shape
for the summer.

Clubhouse Changes

The clubhouse has been modified to create a
room on the south side of the Pro Shop to provide
a place for members to gather and play card
games or other games or meetings. This changed
the size of the Pro Shop, but still left plenty of
room. The Pro Shop was then rearranged to make
it more usable.

www.greenoaksgolfcourse.com

Membership Report

The total number of members in our club is currently at
111 regular members and 5 junior members.

With the reduced number of members the club has, it has
become necessary to encourage green fee players to play at
our club. If you know any of these players, encourage
them to join and become members. We need to encourage
as many potential members as we can to join the club. If
any of you have any ideas how we might attract new
members, please talk to a board member.

New Club Golf Shirts

The new golf shirts are in and available for
purchase. Club members are able to purchase
these shirts at reduced rates. By purchasing these
shirts in quantity, we are able to bring them to
you at very attractive pricing. The shirts are
available for sale to anyone, including non
members.

Get yours as soon as possible!

We are on Facebook as Green'Oaks
Golf Club



